
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 1/28 Council Agenda 

From: Yong Yoo [mailto:yong4arch@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 7:25AM 
To: Tornek, Terry <ttornek@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Design Commission -

Dear Mayor Tornek, 

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position on the Design Commission Board. Tuesday, January 22, 
2019 will be my last commission meeting. I have already shared this information with Leon and his staff along with my 
fellow commissioners. 

Thank you for the great opportunity to serve my community. I have really enjoyed my time working with the people at 
the City of Pasadena. I have also enjoyed our few short conversations along the way. 

Thank you Mayor! 

Sincerely, 

Yong Yoo 

626-622-6905 
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